
Welcome Nursery Parent and Carers  

Term 2 

Topic: Colour and light  

 

 

 

We have had a super busy couple of weeks in nursery. Unfortunately, there has been a lot of illness 

going around, so please make sure that you are reminding your children to wash their hands and 

catch their coughs and sneezes, as this will help prevent the spread of more germs. We do everything 

we can in the nursery to make sure the children are staying safe and following these guidelines. 

Our number focus is…  

Numbers up to five. We have been looking at what numbers from 1 to 5 look like. Can we count from 1 

to 1? We have been focusing on being able to show the right amounts on our fingers and are slowly 

starting to recognise what the different numbers to five look like. 

 

  



 

Our story this term is…  

“Brown bear, brown bear”. This week, the children have been recalling the story of the brown bear. 
They have done this by using the book and our story map to help them. It has been great to hear the 

children talk about our class story and how much they have enjoyed learning about the different 

animals. 

   

We have already started practicing our carol songs for our Christmas concert. The children have 

really enjoyed learning all the actions to go along with them. The next couple of weeks in nursery are 

very busy with all the different Christmas activities we have going on. We are going to the post box 

and have a panto coming to Perry Court! 

 

Home challenge of the week:   

We have been looking at road safety this week. Can your child tell you some of the steps we must 

take before being able to cross the road?  


